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The Healthy San Diego Behavioral Health Subcommittee Health Homes Work Group meeting scheduled 
for May 24, 2019 is cancelled.  The next meeting will be June 21, 2019 from 11:30 AM to 1:30 PM at 
211-San Diego.  The Agenda with call in information will be sent two weeks in advance.  The purpose of 
this update is to provide our collaborative with our accomplishments since our last meeting on April 26, 
2019. 
 
 Our 7 Healthy San Diego Managed Care Plans continue to work on their March 1, 2019 

deliverables to DHCS.  DHCS requested additional information from some of the Plans.   
 

 On May 8th a Joint Statement from the Potential CB-CME’s was received as a follow up with 
additional recommendations.  The recommendations were regarding Eligibility Lists, Central 
Enrollment and Multiparty Authorizations.  Additionally, Health Center Partners sent 7 questions 
regarding the following:  Common tools, common certification requirements, common reporting 
requirements, Health Action Plan template, HHP Qualification & Tier Questionnaire, reporting 
template and work flows.  The Health Plans collaboratively answered questions to the best of 
their ability using the attached Q&A form.   

 
 On May 13, 2019 we held our Health San Diego Health Homes Kick Off Event at the County 

Operations Center in Kearney Mesa.  Attendance was 137.  Speakers were Brian Hansen from the 
DHCS, Susan Bower from HHSA Integrated Services, Ryan McDonald from Harbage Consulting 
and Greg Knoll from the Consumer Center for Health Education & Advocacy.  Comments 
following the 2 ½ event were very positive as our speakers did an outstanding job.  This event 
was in partnership with the Healthy San Diego Health Education & Cultural and Linguistics 
Work Group.   
 

 The Corporation for Supportive Housing (CSH) has partnered with our Healthy San Diego Health 
Homes Work Group to provide trainings/presentations at provider and other offices.  
Additionally, CSH is doing 3 county-wide trainings.   
 
I. South County, June 6, 9:30 to 11:30.  CHG.  2420 Fenton St.  Chula Vista 

II. Central/East, June 19, 9:30 to 11:30.  Health Center Partners.  3710 Ruffin Rd.  San Diego 
III. North County, July 17, 10 to 12.  Live Well Escondido.  649 Mission Ave.  Escondido 

 
To RSVP or for more information, contact Tom Stubberud at CSH Tom.Stubberud@csh.org 
 

 Between now and the Healthy San Diego Health Homes Work Group meeting scheduled for June 
28, 2019, the plans and potential CB-CME’s will be working directly with each other to finalize 
contracts and systems for the July 1, 2019 Health Homes implementation.   
 

On behalf of Healthy San Diego we want to thank all of you for being so incredibly collaborative.  We 
are known to be the most collaborative County in California and this time we have all gone way above 
and beyond.   
 
George Scolari, Chair, Healthy San Diego Health Homes Work Group 
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